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How to Register for the 2022 Season 
 

Dear Kensington Soccer Club families, 
 
Thank you for your interest in playing with Kensington Junior SC this season. I am pleased to advise that registrations for 
the 2022 season will open on 11 February 2022! 
 
All players must be registered online using the Football Victoria (FV) system called PlayFootball.  Registration can be 
completed on any device, including your smart phone, however we recommend using a tablet or computer 
 
To register, please follow these steps: 
 

1. Go to playfootball.com.au and check that you are registering for Kensington Junior Soccer Club. Then either 
create an account (for new parents only) or sign-in using the email you used for the 2020 or 2021 season. If 
you have forgotten your email or password there are links on the sign-in page to help you.  

 
2. Follow the prompts then select a product. Products are based on the player’s age on 31st Dec 2022. For 

example, if your child is turning 12 this year they need to be registered as a Juniors player (age 12-17). Team 
preferences are also based on age. 

 
1. When selecting a registration product, please take note of the sibling discounts for the second and third (or 

subsequent) child in the family playing soccer at the club in the 2022 season. Concessions are also available for 
Health Care Card holders on presentation of a current Health Care Card. 

 
2. Complete all details and accept the Football Victoria terms and conditions. For Juniors players only (U12-U17) 

a profile photo must be uploaded to the system when prompted. Other players do not need to complete this 
step. The photos is used to create the Official Player ID cards (FV requirement). 

 
3. At the payment screen you can pay online with a credit card (preferred) or manual payment in which case an 

invoice will be sent to your email. Please follow the instructions on the payment screen (and invoice) to 
transfer payment to the correct account and use your child’s FFA number as the reference. Players are not 
registered until payment is received in full. 

 
4. Finally, all parents are required to create a free Team App account. Here you will find club news, events, team 

information, match times and the online uniform store. It can be downloaded free from the app store or go to 
www.teamapp.com. Then search for KJSC. 

 
 
If you have any other questions regarding registrations, please don’t hesitate to email registration.kjsc@gmail.com or 
phone Katherine on 0413 451 311. 
 
We look forward to a fun and successful 2022 season for our players. 
 
Best regards, 
 
KJSC Committee 
 

https://www.playfootball.com.au/football-finder?st=location&lat=-37.7948&lng=144.9246&suburb=Kensington&state_code=VIC&postcode=3031&age=miniroos&clubId=11532#infoModal
http://www.teamapp.com/
mailto:registration.kjsc@gmail.com

